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Cancun, Quintana Roo, August 17, 2021

Dear Business Partner,

BD Experience would like to inform you that the Tropical Storm “Grace” is projected to evolve into a Category
1 Hurricane. According to the official information given by Quintana Roo’s authorities, “Grace” is located
1,095 km east of Quintana Roo’s coast, and expected to reach the Yucatan Peninsula tomorrow, Wednesday
18th August, 2021.

Given the proximity of the Tropical Storm, “Code Blue” has been issued by the authorities for the following
towns, Tulum, Solidaridad, Cozumel, Puerto Morelos, Cancun, Isla Mujeres, and Lazaro Cardenas.

We would like to inform you that we are operating on a regular basis and are attentive to following up on the
indications of the Civil Protection authorities.

In order to remain attentive to the weather warnings and indications given by the Civil Protection, you can
access information via the following websites:

www.gob.mx/conagua & https://smn.conagua.gob.mx or

via twitter accounts: @conagua_mx & @conagua_clima,

and on Facebook via www.facebook.com/conaguamx, as

well as on their mobile app “ConaguaClima” where you can

check the forecast by individual towns.

Sincerely,

(i

Laura Triay
Managing Director
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